
  
  

  

Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and  

Commissioner of Metropolitan Police  

Meeting, 3 September 2020  
  

  

  

Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime  

Dame Cressida Dick – Commissioner  

 

Supported by:   

Sir Stephen House – Deputy Commissioner 

Paul Wylie – Director of Strategy, MOPAC 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Public Order Update 

The Commissioner provided an update on the issues that arose over the August Bank 

holiday in respect of the planned protests. 

 

 

2. Officer Growth 

There was a discussion of the MPS’s plans for deployment of the additional officers. 

 

 

3. Mayor’s Action Plan 

The Deputy Mayor and Commissioner discussed the development of the Mayor’s Action 

Plan. 
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